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11. September 2023

Traffic

From 13 September // Sewer connections will be renewed //
Urbanstraße 3/5
In order to renew the sewer connections, the above-mentioned area will be fully closed to
vehicle traffic during working hours. The Urbanstraße is expected to be reopened from 6
October. Cyclists and pedestrians will be able to pass the work site.

Traffic: Full closure of Urbanstraße


